


JOHN S. DAVANZO 
WALL OF HONOR AWARD 

 
 
 
The recipient of the award will be decided by a committee of five members.  Each committee member 
with the exception of the community leader will serve a term of not more than three years.  The 
recipient does not have to be a Mineola resident and does not have to be a member of the Chamber of 
Commerce.  The Wall of Honor Committee shall consist of the following persons: 
 

• Two members of the Board of Trustees, appointed by the Mayor of Mineola 
• Two members of the Chamber of Commerce, appointed by the President of the Chamber 
• One community leader appointed each year in collaboration with the Mayor and the President 

of the Chamber. 
 
Applications will be accepted by the Chamber of Commerce only between September and June.  All 
applications shall be turned over to the committee for review at the committee meeting. 
 
The committee will meet to decide on one recipient of the award.  The recipient will be decided by the 
committee and a biography will be drafted by the Chamber of Commerce and presented to the Village 
for approval and/or editing. 
 
Family members of the recipient will be notified by the committee ahead of time and the award will be 
presented and unveiled at Village Hall by the President of the Chamber of Commerce and the Mayor of 
the Village of Mineola or their designees immediately prior to the regularly scheduled October chamber 
dinner meeting.  There is no monetary attachment to this award. 
 
The cost of the plaque shall be covered by the Chamber of Commerce and shall be of the same size and 
quality as prior years. 
 
This award is available due to the generosity of the Village Board, Chamber of Commerce and private 
donations. 
 
If there are no applications presented or the committee decides that there are not sufficient 
applications for the year, the prior years’ applications many be used.  In no event will applications more 
than one year old be considered.  The committee will insure that applications be maintained for one 
year. 
 
Committee members may recommend amendments to the above.  Any changes must be presented to 
the Chamber President and Mayor for approval.  Approved changes will take effect the following year.  




